
 

  

  

 

 

VOGOGO INC. ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

September 13, 2018 – Vogogo Inc. (CSE: VGO) (“Vogogo” or the “Company”) announced today that 
effective September 12, 2018, Collins Barrow Calgary LLP (“Collins Barrow”) has tendered its resignation 
at the request of the Company and MNP LLP (“MNP”) has been appointed as the successor auditor of the 
Company. Vogogo made this change to leverage MNP’s extensive experience and knowledge of the 
blockchain and cryptocurrency industries in Canada. 
 
In accordance with National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations (“NI 51-102”), the 
Company has filed a Notice of Change of Auditor. To the Company’s knowledge, there were no 
“reportable events” as such term is defined in NI 51-102 between the Company and Collins Barrow. 
 
About Vogogo Inc. 
 
Vogogo currently operates its cryptocurrency mining activities in Québec. This includes mining for 
cryptocurrencies for its own account and within mining pools. As it continues to embrace blockchain 
technology, Vogogo is exploring opportunities in all aspects of the cryptocurrency segment. 
 
For further information please contact: 
Jordan Greenberg 
Chief Financial Officer 
(647) 715-3707 
 
 

Cautionary Note Regarding Forward-Looking Information 
 
Certain statements in this document, including statements with respect to the ability to leverage industry 
experience, contain forward-looking statements which can be identified by the use of forward-looking 
terminology such as "believes", "expects", "may", "desires", "will", "should", "projects", "estimates", 
"contemplates", "anticipates", "intends", or any negative such as "does not believe" or other variations 
thereof or comparable terminology. No assurance can be given that potential future results or 
circumstances described in the forward-looking statements will be achieved or will occur. By their nature, 
these forward-looking statements necessarily involve risks and uncertainties that could cause actual 
results to significantly differ from those contemplated by these forward-looking statements. Such 
statements reflect the view of the Company with respect to future events, and are based on information 
currently available to the Company and on assumptions, which it considers reasonable. Management 
cautions readers that the assumptions relative to the future events, several of which are beyond 
Management's control, could prove to be incorrect, given that they are subject to certain risk and 
uncertainties, and that actual results may differ materially from those projected. Other factors which could 
cause results or events to differ from current expectations include, among other things, the impact of 
general economic, industry and market conditions. Management disclaims any intention or obligation to 
update or revise any forward-looking statements whether as a result of new information, future events or 
otherwise, except as required by applicable securities laws. The reader is cautioned not to place undue 
reliance on forward-looking information.  
 
The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this news 
release. 
  


